Candidate Statement of Susan Murphy

Candidate for Faculty Senate Secretary-2007
I would like to thank the members of the Faculty Senate for giving me the opportunity to serve as Secretary of the Faculty Senate. Fours years ago I volunteered to represent the Business Administration and Economics Department in the Senate. I served two years as a member of the Nominations, Elections, and Governance (NEG) standing committee. Since September 2005 I have chaired the NEG which gave me the opportunity to become a member of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee.  Serving in these capacities have given me greater incite into the diverse College functions. It has been a pleasure to work with wonderful colleagues from all over the College.
Being a part of the Executive Committee has been especially interesting due to the many issues that are brought before it. I am proud to be a part of the decision-making process which affects many aspects of the College. Many strides have been made in the last few years that continue to build on maintaining a collaborative relationship between the administration and the Faculty Senate. I want to continue working on the Executive Committee in the capacity of Secretary.  This will help bring continuity to the NEG committee and to the issues the EC is currently handling. It will be a  privilege to continue working with Senate officers Terri Tugel and Holly Wheeler. 
